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WQ.157/2018 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD 

BY DEPUTY M.R. LE HEGARAT OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 25th SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

 

Question 
 

Further to the response to Written Question 1(565) on 31st October 2017, will the Chairman – 

 

(a) advise how many people (including interim appointments) have worked on the ‘OneGov’ 

modernisation of the States of Jersey since October 2017 (when the Transition Team arrived) to 

date, with the breakdown by cost and F.T.E. as follows: 

 

i. States of Jersey employees (whether contracted or permanent); 

ii. people employed through agencies; 

iii. people paid through a supplier such as KPMG, EY etc.; 

 

(b) include within this breakdown any costs associated with the above in respect of travel, 

accommodation and other expenses;  

 

(c) provide the forecasted costs of this work until the end of 2018; and 

 

(d) state when this work on reviewing and amending the operations of the public service will be 

complete? 

 

 

Answer 
 

The data necessary to fully answer the question is being collated from multiple data sets. A full response 

will be tabled by the end of the month. 

  

 


